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DFS ANNOUNCES ONLINE INSURANCE BROKER LICENSING EXAMS 

 

 

 

The New York State Department of Financial Services (“DFS”) has 

announced that remote online proctored testing will be available beginning 

June 15th for all New York insurance licensing exams, including insurance 

broker examinations. Licensing as an insurance broker is required to 

obtain a New York excess line broker license. The DFS is offering this 

flexibility in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

Candidates may register for a remote insurance examination slot here.  
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